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*Landowners located within the 100-year floodplain.* 

Carbon County, the City of Red Lodge, and the town of Fromberg participate in the National Flood 

Insurance Program. If you are located within the mapped 100-year floodplain and affected by the June 

flooding event, then teams working with our county and city offices will be out conducting damage 

assessments. Assessments for Carbon County will begin by the end of the week. 

These assessments are important for those that have flood insurance as you may be asked by your 

adjuster for this assessment. Conducting these assessments will also help build a more resilient 

community. If you don’t know if you are located within the 100-year floodplain you can check the FEMA 

map service center here https://msc.fema.gov/portal/home. 

These assessments are separate from those conducted for Individual Assistance programs. We are 

working to conduct all assessments simultaneously so that we can reduce burden on property owners.  

If you would like more information, please contact the appropriate Floodplain Administrator: 

 Carbon County- Page Dringman at sgplanning@itstriangle.com or via cell, 406-932-5470 

 City of Red Lodge- Courtney Long at clong@cityofredlodge.com or via cell, 828-384-3748 

 Fromberg Clerk- clerk@fromberg-mt.com  

For additional information you can visit the DNRC floodplain program page 

http://dnrc.mt.gov/divisions/water/operations/floodplain-management/disaster-and-recovery here. 

More resources can be found at carbonalert.org, or https://www.cityofredlodge.net/com-

dev/page/post-flood-event-resources. 
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